Office of Superintendent of Schools June 29, 2005
Board Meeting of July 13, 2005

Business Operations
Ofelia San Pedro, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: REJECT REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO. 043-EE10 -
TEENAGE PARENT PROGRAM (TAPP) CHILDCARE SERVICES
FOR CHILDREN WHO MEET LEGISLATIVE ELIGIBILITY
REQUIREMENTS FOR THE 2005-2006 SCHOOL YEAR

COMMITTEE: INNOVATION, EFFICIENCY & GOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS

The purpose of this Request For Proposals, opened on April 19, 2005, is to establish a
contract, to provide quality childcare services for approximately 200 to 800 at-risk
children, ages birth to 3 years old, who are children of pregnant or parenting students
seeking a high school diploma, for the Office of District Regional Operations. Of 20
proposers sent proposal forms or card notices of this advertised proposal, 2 responded.

The Evaluation Committee met on May 24, 2005, and recommended that the proposals
be rejected in order to change specifications to include geographical boundaries district-
wide for these services, to better meet the needs of the District.

The existing contract has been extended through September 30, 2005, in order to
provide continuity of services. The revised Request For Proposals will be awarded at
the Board meeting of September 7, 2005, to be effective upon the expiration of the
extended contract.

The recommendation reflects that all proposals be rejected to permit rebidding,
using revised specifications.

Fund Source M/WBE Eligibility
0100- General None

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, REJECT
Request For Proposals No. 043-EE10 — TEENAGE PARENT
PROGRAM (TAPP) CHILDCARE SERVICES FOR CHILDREN
WHO MEET LEGISLATIVE ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS FOR
THE 2005-2006 SCHOOL YEAR, to permit rebidding, using revised
specifications.
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